
From: "VolusiaExposed.Com" <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To: <llangdon@co.volusia.fl.us> 
CC: <prenfro@co.volusia.fl.us> 
Date: 10/7/2011 11:46 AM 
Subject: Direct deposits 

Lt. Langdon / Pam Renfro

VolusiaExposed.Com has received notifications from SEVERAL retired
employees of the Volusia County Division of Corrections - that recently
(September 29-30) that they received payroll deposits into their banking
accounts - even though several of these employees have been retired /
separated for some time. These payroll deposits were quickly rescinded
by Volusia County.

We would like any documents / reports that Volusia County and/or the
Corrections Division generated on the temporary misappropriate of these
funds.

Please accept this as a public records request (as per F.S. 119) for
those reports / documents.

We anticipate that since this apparent incident has only just recently
occurred, that no extensive usage of information technology or
clerical / supervisory assistance will be needed to fulfill this rather
simple public record request.

Thank You

VolusiaExposed.Com


